

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

17th November 2022



Dear Parents/Carers

## **Christmas Choir Concert**

The choir have been practising a variety of songs in choir club. They have worked so well together we have decided to put on a Christmas choir performance to showcase some of the Christmas songs they have been practising. The children thought about and decided on the songs they would like to perform.

The concert will be on Tuesday 13th December at 3:15-4:15 in the studio. We have said that if the children would like to bring in a Christmas t-shirt or jumper to wear for the performance that would be great.

If you would like to attend, please complete the attached form so we have an idea of how many people are able to attend.

https://forms.office.com/r/8sJVY8LNxk

Thank you.

Mrs Raymond and Miss Parsons



St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk





